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28th Ave S Bridge over Minnehaha Creek 
 
The Pedestrian Advisory Committee supports the 28th Ave S Bridge Over Minnehaha Creek 
project, particularly the grade-separated crossing and narrowed vehicle lanes over the bridge. 
We encourage further narrowing of vehicle lanes to better calm southbound traffic trying to 
“beat” the dual signals at Minnehaha Parkway. 


